
END OF TERM 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Friends of Swan Academy,

After successfully finishing the 2024/2025 academic year, we look back on a year filled with
creativity, connection, and incredible milestones. Your support has been invaluable, and together we
have created lasting memories for our learners.

Here are some of the highlights that made this school year unforgettable:

🎶 Term 1 – Musical Concert
 We kicked off the year on a high note with our musical concert, where our learners showcased their
talents through song, dance, and drama. It was a vibrant display of confidence and teamwork!

📚 Uganda Week & Book Week – A First of Its Kind!
 This year, we celebrated our very first Uganda Week and Book Week! Children explored Ugandan
culture, history, and traditions, while Book Week inspired a love for reading through storytelling, dress-
up parades, and author spotlight activities.

👨‍👩‍👧 PTCs (Parent-Teacher Conferences)
 We were grateful for the opportunity to meet with you during our PTCs. These moments of
collaboration and open dialogue strengthen our shared commitment to each child's development.

🎉 Fun Day – Laughter & Adventure
 Our annual Fun Day was packed with games, face painting, bouncing castles, and joyful moments for
the whole community school. Thank you for joining in the fun and supporting our learners.

🏃‍ Sports Day – Team Spirit in Action
 With cheers, teamwork, and friendly competition, Sports Day brought out the best in every child. It
was wonderful to see the energy and determination as they participated in races and games.

🎓 Leavers Celebration – ‘Great Expectations’
 We closed the year with a heartwarming Leavers Celebration under the theme "Great Expectations".
It was an emotional and proud moment to watch our children perform, share speeches, and celebrate
their transition to new adventures. A special thanks to Abel Hiskias for the inspiring speech and to all
who contributed to the success of this day.

With the holiday upon us, we wish all our families a restful and joyful break. To our graduating learners
– we are so proud of you and cannot wait to see all that you will achieve.

Thank you once again for being part of the Swan Academy family. We look forward to welcoming you
back for another exciting year ahead!

Warm regards - Agatha Batenga - Head teacher.
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Term 1

Term Begins: Wednesday 3

September 2025.

rd

Half term break: Monday 20  -

Friday 24  October 2025

th

th

End of Term: Friday 12  December

2025.

th

Important Reminders.
Parents whose children were
promoted to Reception (Red) and
Year 1 (Orange) class(es), please note
that your child MUST ENROL in the
Full day program, and the
corresponding tuition fees will be
applicable. 
Reception class - 1,930,000/,
Year 1 - 2,020,000/ - excluding
lunch, PE Kit, stationery, Library
and club fees.

Admissions
Enrolment for new students for the
academic year 2025-2026 is
currently in progress.  Kindly spread
the word. We are looking forward to
welcoming new families to the Swan
Community.

Holiday School Camp.
Wondering how to keep your child
engaged and entertained during this
holiday! LOOK NO FURTHER. 
Consider enroling your child for our
ongoing Holiday Fun Program. 

Contact us on
0784875614/0703828870 for more

details.
Administration


